
CSO Liaison Report 2025-08-05

Our July CSR Meeting was held on July 8th, 2025.  Because of the one-time postponement

of the District 47 meeting to after the July CSR meeting, there is little new information to

present.

We are still looking for a newsletter publisher.  Being comfortable with a computer is a 

must.  Carol Ann got the July version of Central News out, but it is a big job and needs a 

dedicated editor.

The New Year’s Eve 2025 Planning Committee had its first meeting, Wednesday July 30th,

from 7 PM to 8 PM via Zoom.  Five members showed up, and we discussed the menu and 

probable attendance numbers.  Our next planning meeting will be the third Wednesday of

August, on the 20th at 7 PM, still via Zoom only.  The link is on the aa-tulareco.org web 

site, or you can join with meeting ID 886 9666 9352 and passcode 425429.  https://aa-

tulareco.org/events/2nd-new-years-eve-event-planning-committee-meeting-via-zoom/ 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88696669352?pwd=dU8xRGdici80K3dIdTYvaDZEWWx0Zz09

Thank you for letting me of service.

David G.
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